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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

45th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Mauritius 
24 January 2024

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Mauritius at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts that Mauritius invested in responding to the recommendations from the last UPR cycle, as well as its cooperation with the international and regional mechanisms of human rights protection. We welcome the ratification by Mauritius of the 1951 Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide in 2019, the governmental reforms aimed at ensuring the improved and faster administration of justice, including publishing the Constitution in Braille, as well as its incorporation of the provisions of the Convention against Torture in different pieces of legislations.
We recommend Mauritius to continue its efforts related to the training of police officers on corruption laws and practices, its efforts to improve the nutritional status of infants by implementing the Breastfeeding Action Plan, as well as to continue with the efforts to develop a National Cleaning and Embellishment Strategy and Action Plan to keep Mauritius clean.
Serbia wishes Mauritius a successful and fruitful review process. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

image1.jpeg




